Warner, Mike D.

From: Warren, Ashley

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 4:14 PM

To: Warner, Mike D.

Cc: Prusila, Michael E.; Huaracha, Ernesto

Subject: FW: Request for Disbursement of Grant Monies

Attachments: LCHD water sampling 2018-02 invoices.pdf; Hey & Associates Invoices.pdf; Watershed Management

Board Grant Project Request for Grant Monies.docx

Please see kudos below from Fred (Fritz) Chesek in regards to a WMAG grant that Patty, Ernesto and
myself assisted them with. We all worked very closely with the Loch Lomond Property Owners
Association to get their Lakes Management Plan completed.

Best Regards,

Ashley Warren

Water Resources Professional

Lake County Stormwater Management Commission
500 W. Winchester Road

Libertyville, IL 60048

awarren@lakecountyil.gov

847-377-7710

From: Fred Chesek <FChesek@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 3:04 PM

To: Warren, Ashley <AWarren@lakecountyil.gov>

Cc: 'Tony' <flyfisher825@gmail.com>; 'Allan J. Kalman' <al@kalmanmanagement.com>; VMOSCA@heyassoc.com
Subject: Request for Disbursement of Grant Monies

Hi Ashley,
We have received and approved the Final Draft of the Loch Lomond Lake Management Plan and are requesting the
$12,000 be submitted to our LLPOA Manager, Allan J. Kolman. It is my understanding you have received a final draft of

the plan from Hey & Associates; if not, let me know.

Finally, | wish to personally thank you, Patty, and the staff at Stormwater Management Commission for all your help
over these many years with our questions and concerns when shepherding these grants through to their conclusion.
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